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Associated British Ports 
Port of Ipswich 

Local Notice to Mariners No3/19 
 

Navigation Lights at Ipswich Tidal Barrier 
 
 

Mariners and River Users are advised that the following IALA approved Navigation Lights are now in 
operation at the Ipswich Tidal Barrier in the new Cut. On the Western side marking the Northern and 
Southern ends of the Barrier we have two pairs of all round Red lamps located 2m above MHWS. 
There are two pairs of Green Lights  marking the Eastern side of the Barrier North and South. 

           When the Barrier is raised and closed for Navigation, this is marked by 3 red Lights in a vertical 
line one set at the Southern side and another set at the Northern side of the Barrier. These lights are 
illuminated as soon as the barrier starts to move.  

The official opening of the Tidal Barrier is scheduled for Friday 8th February 2019. 

Harbour Master 5th February 2019. 

Local Notices to Mariners still in Force:- 

2004 - No 11 - 26/11/04  

2005 - No 5 - 17/02/05, No 9 - 09/06/05 

2006 - No 10 - 01/11/06 

2008 - No 3 - 03/03/08, No 5 - 23/05/08, No 8 - 07/08/08, No 9 - 18/08/08 

2009 - No 6 - 05/05/09, No 7 - 12/05/09 

2010 – No 3- 09/03/10, No 8 – 22/06/10, No 9 – 21/09/10 

2011- No 2-16/02/11, No 13-14/12/11,  

2012- No 6 – 24/05/12 

2014- No 3 – 14/05/14 

2015- No 1 – 13/0315, No  8-26/08/15 

2016-No 8-27/06/16, No  9 -27/09/16 

2017- No 5-22/05/17, 

2018-No3 -13/03/118, No 7-23/04/18, No 9-01/05/18. No 15-24/08/18 

2019-No1-10/01/19 

http://www.abports.co.uk/Marine/Short_Sea_Ports/Ipswich/Notices_to_Mariners/ 

 


